
Camp T is pleased to present: 

The Family 
Nature Club 

February 17-19, 2017 

The Family Nature Club invites families of students who are blind/vi-

sually impaired (BVI) to band together and participate in recreation 

and leisure activities.   Spending time outside in the snow, sun, rain 

and mud together creates lasting friendships and memories while 

building competence, independence and healthy perspectives. 

Michigan Department of Education - Low Incidence Outreach and 

Camp tuhsmeheta (Camp T) are pleased to announce the first Family 

Nature Club event: The Great Backyard Bird Count (GBBC).  GBBC is 

a free, fun, and easy event that engages bird watchers of all ages in 

counting birds to create a real-time snapshot of bird populations. 

Participants are asked to count birds for as little as 15 minutes (or as 

long as they wish) and report their sightings online at birdcount.org. 

In addition participants can snowshoe, hike, play in the snow and 

drink hot chocolate by the campfire. 

Explore, Inquire,
Engage

S I N C E  1 9 7 4

$5 Per Family Lodging will be available for families that would like 
to stay overnight. 

Register online at LIO’s BVI events page 
(www.mdelio.org/blind-visually-impaired/events) 

Camp T is located at: 

10500 Lincoln Lake Rd. 

Greenville, MI 48838 

Contact us 

1-888-760-2206 

www.camptuhsmeheta.org 

http:www.camptuhsmeheta.org
www.mdelio.org/blind-visually-impaired/events
http:birdcount.org



